WPS NEWSLETTER

October 2024

WPS Upcoming Events:

Terry Fox Run - October 10th, 2024

Terry Fox is a Canadian activist who became a national hero and
| an inspiration due to his battle with cancer. Through his
Marathon of Hope event, a race across Canada, he raised millions
of dollars for cancer research.

) ' f? 5\
/ ‘/
" '_j Our event will take place on Thursday, October 10th at 12:15pm.
Qo 22 L—: We need your help to boost our student’s fundraising. This event
supports vital cancer research while also building incredible
school spirit for our students. You have already helped raise more than $2,000!

Please visit the website below for more information:

https://schools.terryfox.ca/77516

Thank you for your support!

WPS Picture Day - October 11th, 2024

Picture Day will be held on October 11th, 2024. There will be portraits and group
pictures taken on the day. Retakes will take place on November 15th, 2024. However,
there will be no retakes of group pictures.

Scholastic Book Fair - October 24th and 25th

WPS will be hosting a Scholastics Book Fair on October 24th
and 25th in school. This will be an opportunity to explore and
purchase new books at school.

Please see the link below for more information on the event.

https: //bookfairs.scholastic.com /content /fairs /home.html/

More information will be shared before the event!


https://schools.terryfox.ca/77516
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/content/fairs/home.html/

PPO Pizza Lunch

The next PPO Pizza lunch will be held on Friday, October
25th, 2024.

We kindly ask that you please respect the deadlines on the
order forms. The pizza will be ordered on the deadline
listed. We do not want to disappoint any of our students (&

WPS Important Information:

Pedagogical Days
October 18th is a pedagogical day. There will be no school on that day. Daycare will

NOT be offered on this day.

November 1st is also a pedagogical day. Daycare services will be provided to those
who pre-register.

Westmount Park Field Fence

Great News! In October, there will be a dividing fence installed between the pavement
and the grass on Academy Road. We apologize, in advance, for any inconvenience this
may cause. We are very grateful for this initiative because it will help improve the safety
of our playground by securing the length of Academy Road.

Safety

We kindly ask that all parents visiting the school please go directly to the office. We
are happy to assist you any way we can. For safety reasons, we ask that no one
circulate in the building.

We thank you for your cooperation.

WPS Administration



WPS Important Dates:

October 10 Terry Fox Walk

October 11 Picture Day!

October 14 Thanksgiving (NO SCHOOL)

October 18 Pedagogical Day (NO SCHOOL / NO DAYCARE)
October 24 Scholastic Book Fair

October 25 Scholastic Book Fair / PPO Pizza Lunch
October 31 Halloween

November 1 Pedagogical Day (NO SCHOOL)



